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The Next Board Meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 8th, 2:00 pm at the Dennis Memorial Library 
1020 Old Bass River Road, Dennis Village 

Members Welcome 
Please send information & stories for the newsletter to Dave Talbott at the DHS Website email address: info@dennishistoricalsociety.org 

 

It is amazing the way things happen! This month, the newsletter’s feature a story is one which arrived 

serendipitously in the DHS email. It was sent on December 31, 2020 by Mark L. Scamman, who wrote - 
 

I have recently had a 1926 brochure of Miramar Park, Dennis Port, reproduced as a Christmas gift for my 

wife. It is 14 pages and a beautiful cover; very near a perfect replica of the original. It was supposed to be a 

start of a colony here in Dennis. I have made extra copies and would like to know if you would want one. 
 

I immediately responded - Yes Mark, we would very much like to have a copy...thank you!  What follows is  a 

fascinating bit of Dennis history which certainly was new to me, and I will wager to most of us. It is printed 

with permission of the provider, but not the producer, so I will credit this publication, copyright 1926, to 

Adams & Mudgett Realtors of Boston Massachusetts. The original brochure was 16 pages including bright 

green front and back covers. All the text and pictures are duplicated in this article; they were just moved 

around a bit to fit in the space available…..sorry about the small print. I found a magnifying glass helpful, 

and the extra effort worth it to read every word.  

Thank you Mark! 
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Dennis Historical Society 
 P.O. Box 607 

South Dennis, MA 02660-0607 

 

 
It's Membership Renewal Time! 

 

Don't just renew your membership; give a 

membership to a family member, or friend. 

What a great gift! 

Not only will that membership be 

appreciated, it will help us grow!  

Please include a note with the name and 

mailing address of the gift recipient along 

with your payment. 

You can do so online using PayPal at 

http://www.dennishistoricalsociety.org/ 

Get Involved/Membership 

After making your payment, email us at  

info@dennishistoricalsociety.org  

to send the name and mailing address of 

the lucky recipient.  

 

Thank you! 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Positive I.D. - email sent from longtime member Joan Nickerson. 
Hi. Re: Unknown location in Feb. issue of the newsletter. House with 

two chimneys in upper left hand corner is my home at 21 Old Bass 

River Road; barn on left margin still stands, painted red; men are 

walking on what is now called Amanda Trail. Partially shown house 

on far right belonged to Jonathan Bangs, and men are likely returning 

from cottages which the Bragdons owned further back on the 

property. Hope this helps.   Thank you Joan! 
 


